From: Jeff Wilder

Sent: 27 May 2022 12:19
To: Planning Planning
Subject: ref 2022/2019/P camden highline

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

As a nearby resident I think the Camden Highline is a fantastic idea and I would fully support it.
The other highline 1 am familiar with is in New York and it has made a huge difference there and is
incredibly popular

Jeff Wilder and Alison Rooper



